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Cal Poly Honors 1983 Brother


During Cal Poly’s Homecoming game at Mustang Stadium on November 16, 2013, Delta Sig alumnus Paul “Bubbles” Hamalian, Fall ’83, was recognized as the “Alumni Of The Year” for the College of Architecture and Environmental Design.  

Bubbles has worked with Habitat For Humanity for 19 years.  He is currently Senior Director of Strategic Planning for Habitat for Humanity International based in Atlanta, Georgia.  Over the years he worked in a variety of roles in Nicaragua, Ecuador, and Costa Rica.  

Having supported development of the global strategic plan, he is now supporting 70+ countries as each develops its own national strategy to address poverty housing.  
About the honor, Bubbles said, “The award was unexpected, as I have had little contact with Cal Poly.”  In reflecting on his experience as a Brother at our chapter at Cal Poly, he said, “I don’t use much of my construction competencies, but I definitely use the leadership and people-skills learned as the chapter’s Housing Manager and then as VP at Delta Sigma Phi.”  You can congratulate Bubbles at phamalian@habitat.org.

